
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School     
 

   Newsletter July 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
As we move into the final two weeks at Nursery here is the last 
reminder of forthcoming events.  
 
Beach School Project- comes to an end this week. All children have 
participated in this special work & have enjoyed their learning & 
adventures at the beach. 
 
Garden Week- thanks to all who helped during garden week, your 
generous donations of plants & help have really made the outdoors look 
wonderful. 
 
Learning Journeys- available to purchase for £5 from Mrs Marshall 
(any uncollected will be shredded). 
 
Sponsor Money- Thank you to all who have sent in their money, please 
can any remaining money be sent in before 13th July so we can forward 
it onto Save the Children. 
 
Wacky Warehouse- Mon 16th July for all children. Children need to 
wear cool comfortable clothes, easy shoes & socks. No money, sweets 
or drinks are needed. Children need to be at nursery 8:45 and will 
return at approx 12:45. The red and white groups will need to be 
collected at 12:45. The blue, green and yellow groups will need to be 
collected at 3:30. 
 
Last Day of Term- Friday 20th July- All children need to come to 
nursery at 8:45. The ‘Nutty Professor’ will entertain the children with 
his funny jokes & magic tricks. This will follow with a giant picnic. The 
red and white groups need to be collected between 11:15 and 11:30. 
The blue, green and yellow groups need to be collected between 3:00-
3:15. 
 
Raffle- Group Photographs- If you would like to try & win the framed 
group photographs from the porch please see Mrs Marshall. Tickets are 
£1 each & will be drawn on the last day of term. 
 
Library Books/Fun Packs/ Questionnaires- Please check under beds, 
behind settees, in the car etc & return them to nursery a.s.a.p. 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lost Property- Please check through the boxes of lost property. Any 
items not claimed will be sent to the charity shops. 
 
Wellies- Please remember to take your child’s wellies home (next week 
after Beach School finishes). If you do not wish to take them & want to 
leave them for next year’s children see Mrs Marshall. 
 
Spare uniforms, coats, underwear etc if anyone has any “spares” please 
can you hand them to a member of staff for next year’s children. 
 
On behalf of the staff and governors I wish you & your children a 
happy holiday. 
We thank you for your continuous support & hope everyone has had a 
wonderful time at Nursery & wish them all continued success in Primary 
School. 
 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Scott & the Nursery Staff 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


